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Dear Families
RE: Cake Sale

We are excited to let you know about our first fundraiser run by the newly formed ‘Friends of
the Federation of Spixworth Schools’.

We are holding two cake sales to start our fundraising to establish the Friends Group so we
can begin raising money for things like activities, equipment and resources for our children to
enjoy across both schools

e Monday 11 July at 3.05pm on the playground at Woodland View Junior School.
e Friday 15 July at 3.15pm on the playground at Spixworth Infant School.

We need you!

We would love it if you could donate a bake (cakes or biscuits) and then drop it off at the
school office when you bring your child to school on the morning of your cake sale where one
of us will be there to collect it from you. Please could you clearly label your bakes with a full
list of ingredients and name your boxes with your child’s name and class so we can make sure
you get them back afterwards.

The cakes will then be set up for the sale to begin once school finishes so please bring some
money with you to treat your families to these delicious cakes!

We can’t wait to see you all there.

Many thanks in advance,

Zara Gale and the volunteers of the Friends of the Federation of the Spixworth Schools



